Sent: April-07-17 1:22 PM
To: Clerks Richmondhill
Subject: Town File: D02-16019. objection to construction of a three-storey dental office.

To Whom It May Concern:

My family is sending this e-mail to express our concern and objection toward the
construction of a three storey dental/orthodontic office in 226 King Road. Town File:
D02-16019.

| have missed the Council Public Meeting on March 29, 2017,because | was on my
long vocation and | just came back on April 2, 2017, so | am expressing my concerns
with this e-mail.

| live in 27 George St.Currently it is a quiet, beautiful and peaceful neighborhood. My
family loves it here, in our back yard, we do a lots of activity with my kids(3.5 years old
and 2 years old) such as soccer, swim, blow bubble, make snowman, BBQ etc. Also,
my mother in law like to sunbathing and gardening.

With the new zoning by-law proposal regarding 226 King Road, where the construction
of a three storey dental office is being proposed, it is located on the back of my

house. The 3 storey dental office will completely block out the view and affects other
houses in the area. Also they will be able to look into my backyard and also my house, it
will invade my private space, | would not have purchased this property if | knew this was
the case, and it is unfair to me and my family and also other residents in the
neighborhood for a zoning change.

Properties around are all bungalows mainly and full of residential homes, we hope this
e-mail will express our concern and objection toward the new 3 storey building proposal,
and | hope the council will take our concern seriously and take it into consideration.
Thank you for your time and consideration with this matter.

Sincerely,

Feng Cen & Yidi Huang

27 George St owner



